
THE ADITYA BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, VERAVAL 

 

Dear Parents,  

This is to inform you that the  FINAL INSTALLMENT OF THE SCHOOL FEE ( Jan. '21- March '21) for 

the session 2020-21, has been uploaded on the school portal abpsvrl.com. The same needs to be 

paid at the earliest. 

All those parents who have NOT PAID THE PREVIOUS TWO INSTALLMENTS ALSO,  are required to 

CLEAR OFF ALL DUES BY JAN/ FEB ' 21. 

Parents interested to  pay offline may collect fee- challan between 9 am- 1pm from school office.                   

( Monday- Saturday ). 

 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

 

Principal, 

ABPS, Veraval. 


